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Coronavirus Puts DOJ on Heightened Alert for Potential Fraud

In this time of supreme uncertainty, companies have many urgent concerns. Recent actions by the Department of
Justice give businesses another thing to focus on: investigations and enforcement relating to fraud, waste, and
abuse sure to trail in the wake of COVID-19 relief.

And opportunistic plaintiffs' attorneys have already begun to respond to the crisis by encouraging the federal
government to open new investigations focused on healthcare fraud.

Click here to read the full article published by Bloomberg Law.
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